CORRESPONDENCE

10/6/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 11934-2021
From: Antonia Hover
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:56 PM
To: ‘cwalinskiw@aol.com'
Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low
CORRECTION

Good Morning, Mr. Cwalinski.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Conumlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public service Commission
2540 Shumard Calk Boulevarad
Toallahassee, FL 22299

Phowne: (850) 412-6467

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 11:11 AM

To: 'Walter Cwalinski9' <cwalinskiw@aol.com>

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Morning, Mr. Cwalinski.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commilssion Deput Y Clevie
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shumard oalk Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299

Phowe: (850) 41z2-6467

From: cwalinskiw=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <cwalinskiw=aol.com @mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Walter
Cwalinski9

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:43 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

1



Dear Commissioner

FPL, bigger profits, more money generated for select few, however LESS SERVICE to
customers.

Thank you,
Walter Cwalinski9

13201 BRIDGEFORD AVE
BONITA SPRINGS FL, 34135-3451





